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B

Los Altos Legacies

.Frif‘ndship and Philanthropy

December 6, 2019

City of Los Altos
1 North San Antonio Road
Los Altos, CA 94022

Dear Mayor Pepper and Members of the City Council:

The Board of Directors of Los Altos Legacies voted to offer $20,000 to the City to
help fund bocce ball courts and related improvements in Grant Park, if the City
agrees to build such courts.

Los Altos Legacies is a 501(c)3 fund that focuses on improving the lives of senior
citizens in the greater Los Altos area. As proven at the old Hillview Community
Center, bocce ball courts and senior centers work very well together. We feel that it
is appropriate to have such outdoor recreation available near the Grant Park Senior
Center, similar to the planned courts near the senior rooms in the new Hillview
Community Center.

Los Altos Legacies is partnering with the Los Altos Rotary Endowment Fund
(LAREF) for a total gift of $40,000. A plaque commemorating the year of
installation and crediting the City, Los Altos Legacies, and LAREF would be installed
at the bocce ball facility in a manner agreed to by the City. Los Altos Legacies and
LAREF will pay for the plaque. We are thinking of a bronze plaque set in cement,
flush with the ground, installed by the City. Funding of the plaque is in addition to
the $40,000 gift.

Regards,

W oo 27
Paul Gonella

Board Chairman
Los Altos Legacies
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December 5, 2019

City Council

Los Altos City Hall

1 North San Antonio Road
Los Altos, CA 94022

Dear Council Members,

The Los Altos Rotary Endowment Fund (LAREF) is pleased to confirm the approval of a grant of
$20,000 to be made payable to The City of Los Altos for the sole purpose of participating in the
funding of two bocce ball courts in Grant Park. LAREF is making this grant in partnership with Los
Altos Legacies, who will provide a similar matching grant. These grants are made to the City of Los
Altos to assist with funding the installation of two bocce ball courts and related improvements in Grant
Park. LAREF acknowledges that the location and design of the bocce ball courts and related
improvements will be at the discretion of the City of Los Altos and LAREF will not participate in the
design process of the courts.

LAREF will require that the City of Los Altos allow the placement of a plaque to be designed and paid
for by Los Altos Rotary Endowment Fund and Los Altos Legacies. The plaque will state the year and
credit the City, Los Altos Legacies, and LAREF. It will contain the Rotary wheel logo and the
following message: "These Bocce Ball Courts are provided in part by a grant from Los Altos Rotary
Endowment Fund”. Los Altos Legacies will provide language acknowledging their contribution on
the plaque. All costs of production of the plaque will be shared by LAREF and Los Altos Legacies
and the City of Los Altos will not be required to pay for the plaque. LAREF does request that the City
of Los Altos provide for the placement and installation of the plaque at an appropriate place near the
bocce ball courts.

Kindly advise when this project has been approved and is ready for execution and advise where and
when to deliver the check for our grant.

Sincerely,

Stan Scardino
President
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